
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Steve Pelissier' <pelissier@scacog.org> 

Date: 2/8/2013 2:48:07 PM
Subject: RE: Update on Request from Donna M. Smith

Thank you 

Tony

From: Steve Pelissier [mailto:pelissier@scacog.org]
Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 2:45 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Update on Request from Donna M. Smith

Tony:

Just to update you, Kim Bridges, one of our FCG advocates called Ms. Smith back this morning and left her a message. 
In the message, she noted that she would be glad to help the folks in Greenville and research potential resources for

them. As of 2:30, she had not heard back from Ms. Smith. If she doesn't hear from her by late afternoon, she will call 
her back.

Steve
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